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I oppose a redistribution to the Dunkley division boundary.  

Mornington is very much connected to the other parts of the current division and their connection 
under the current division is a natural one. These areas are linked via those who live in one part 
and send their children to schools, use services or shop in another part of the division.  

I often see Chris Crewther in the Main St on market day at other times talking with the locals and 
think that locals, especially the elderly who currently feel connected and serviced in their current 
division may find them suddenly on the fringe of a division that doesn’t feel connected to them.  

To split Mornington from Mount Eliza and Frankston would be detrimental to a strongly 
connected community. 
 

Sincerely 

Kate Mowat 
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